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Last week in Nursery: Room one have been reading the book Dear Zoo 
and have enjoyed retelling the story with lots of props. We had great fun 
guessing which animal was in the different size parcels. Room two have 
been getting to know the story of The Tiger Who Came to Tea, acting out the 
story and enjoying a special delivery of buns from the Tiger! We have loved 
joining in with The Big Bird Watch in our Nursery garden. We made 
biodegradable bird feeders from wafer cones, lard and seeds and then sat 
quietly in our bird hide with our binoculars waiting to spot any bird visitors 
who might like a bite to eat. We also used our bird checklist sheet and made 
marks when we spotted them. 

  

Last week in Year 4:
 

We have been testing 
complete and incomplete 
circuits. We used wires, 
bulbs, batteries and 
switches to explore what 
makes a circuit work. We 
learnt that all components 
must be connected to 
make a working, 
complete circuit. 



Last week in Year 5:
Year 5 had a fantastic week learning lots of new things. In English, 
we have been writing brilliant non-chronological reports about birds, 
while in science we have been finding out the effect of cells on the 
brightness of a bulb. Also, children have been using motifs in dance 
to create performances concentrating on movement going under, 
over, around and through. Well done to all students for a brilliant 
week! 

Dates for your Diary:
Thursday 3rd February - Year 4 trip to West Stow Anglo-Saxon Village
Thursday 3rd February - Year 3 start swimming
14th to 18th February - school and nursery closed for half term
Mon 28th Feb & Tues 1st March - parent consultation evenings
14th to 18th March - Wales Residential Visit for Year 5
Tuesday 15th March - Year 6 trip to Space Museum, Leicester - more 
information to follow
Friday 1st April - last day of Spring term
All term dates for 2021 - 2022 are available on the school 
website.

Sporting success: Congratulations to our team of 
seven children from KS2 who were runners up in 
the Panathlon competition at Sir Harry Smith’s 
College on Friday. The staff were very proud of 
your enthusiasm and all the sporting skills you 
showed.


